
																																																																																																														 	

Dear	Batavia	Township	Resident:	

Republic	Services	and	Batavia	Township	are	pleased	to	announce	our	plans	for	the	2019	Large	Item	“Amnesty”	
Collection	week.	During	the	week	of	June	3rd	thru	June	7th,	residents	who	are	in	good	standing	and	participants	of	the	
Republic	Services	solid	waste	collection	program	are	eligible	to	place	additional	large	items	to	the	curb	at	NO	
ADDITIONAL	EXPENSE.	As	you	are	aware,	residents	now	can	set	out	up	to	three	large	items	per	week,	on	your	normal	
collection	day.	

Residents	are	to	place	their	items	at	the	curb	the	night	before	their	normal	collection	day	so	that	they	can	be	collected	
on	the	normal	collection	route.	All	large	items	such	as	FURNITURE	or	MATTRESSES	still	need	to	be	wrapped	in	plastic.	
Appliances	and	air	conditioner	units	with	CFC’s	will	need	to	be	tagged	by	a	certified	agent.		Yard	debris	and	wood	can	
also	be	placed	at	the	curb	but	must	be	tied	and	bundled	being	no	longer	than	4’	and	weighing	no	more	than	50lbs.	
Rolled	carpets	also	apply	to	this,	tied	and	bundled	no	longer	than	4’	and	weighing	no	more	than	50lbs.	

For	those	residents	who	are	unable	to	get	your	large	items	to	the	curb	in	a	timely	manner,	Batavia	Township	will	have	a	
Republic	Services	roll-off	container	in	place	at	2401	Old	State	Route	32	so	that	you	can	bring	your	items	and	they	can	be	
collected.	The	containers	will	be	accessible	Monday	and	Wednesday	8am	to	4	pm,	Tuesday,	Thursday	and	Friday	from	
8am	to	7pm	and	Saturday	from	8am	to	12	noon.	There	is	no	added	expense	to	the	residents	who	currently	are	
customers	of	the	Republic	Services/	Batavia	Township	Solid	Waste	contract.		Roll-	off	container	will	be	accessible	
during	business	hours	only	and	will	be	removed	at	noon	on	Saturday	June	8th!	

In	the	meantime,	start	planning	what	you	would	like	to	get	rid	of	and	make	plans	to	get	those	items	to	the	curb	on	your	
collection	day	the	week	of	June	3rd	thru	June	7th.	If	you	can’t	get	your	items	to	the	curb	in	time,	you	will	have	one	more	
opportunity	to	throw	it	away	and	that	will	be	to	take	the	items	to	2401	Old	State	Route	32	and	place	it	into	the	roll	off	
container.	Again,	there	is	no	fee	for	this	service!	

Here	is	a	list	of	the	ITEMS	THAT	WILL	NOT	BE	COLLECTED	OR	ACCEPTED	FOR	THE	AMNESTY	COLLECTION:	

• Batteries--	Specific	to	lithium	ion	based	
• Motorized	Lawn	and	Garden	Equipment	with	Oil	and	Gas	
• Tires--	on	or	off	the	rim	
• Liquids	--including	paints	
• Combustible	materials-	Fertilizers,	Propane	Tanks	
• Appliances	with	CFC’s	intact—Refrigerators	and	Air	Conditioner	Units	
• Any	and	All	Items	identified	as	hazardous--	Chemicals	of	any	kind	

	
For	questions	about	how	to	get	rid	of	these	types	of	items,	place	contact	the	Clermont	County	Office	of	Environmental	
Quality-	(513-732-7745)	or	you	can	visit	their	website	at	www.oeq.net.	

We	appreciate	your	customer	loyalty	and	look	forward	to	providing	you	additional	services	to	keep	Batavia	Township	a	
clean	and	green	community!	

Sincerely,	



Republic	Services	and	the	Batavia	Township	Board	of	Trustees	

	

Batavia	Township	Service	Department—2401	Old	State	Route	32	

	



	


